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Sermon on the Mount 

I have the privilege of preaching in several churches each summer near us.  Both the small communi-

ties of Pitkin and Sargents have gatherings in the summer.  Once a summer, one of these churches has 

an outdoor service.  What a beautiful setting for worship; an aspen grove tucked up in a small valley 

with blue skies above and comfortable lawn chairs!  I spoke about how to store up treasure in heaven 

from Matt. 6:19-21.  And, before storing up treasures, you must have a reservation for yourself and 

each of us must RSVP to God’s invitation!  I treasure these times we get with some wonderful people! 

Lessons from Fishing 
 
 Several this summer have come a change of 

scenery and time to process life.  

 After hooking one trout  and fighting it for sev-

eral minutes, it finally tired out and turned onto 

it’s side in surrender.  I then removed the hook 

from it’s lip and slid it back into the water.  After 

several seconds it was revived and swam off.   

Eddie and I talked a lot about this.  How we too 

will fight and struggle before we surrender.  

Once surrendered we find freedom and are re-

vived.  What a great reminder of life with God! 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please pray for the folks we are hosting 
this summer.  For them to continue to find 
the rest and refreshment they need. 
 
Praise God for the opportunities Spencer 
has had to preach and share the gospel in 
Pitkin and Sargents churches this summer. 
 
Please Pray for the Kate as she begins 
raising her support to join CRU staff at 
Colorado State University.  We are so 
proud of her and the desire God has given 
her to share Christ with students and see 
them grow in their faith! 
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Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you again for partnering with 
us.  We are grateful for each of you and 
could never do all that we are doing 
without you!    

Beauty for Ukraine 

We served with Brad and Anya in Russia about 20 years 

ago.  Anya is from Eastern Ukraine, where her mother 

lived until the war started.  Her mother was able to evac-

uate last year and now lives with Brad and Anya and 

their family in Texas.  This was a chance for them to 

gather as a family, experience some beauty and quiet-

ness together.  Our fellowship was rich as we ate meals 

together and took them on drives to see the mountains 

and wildlife.   

 Our hearts are broken for people like this that 

have lost so much because of the war.  And we join 

them in praying for an end to the conflict and for God to 

use this for His glory.  


